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Committee Reviews Hearing Health Report Recommendations 

The House of Representatives Standing Committee on Health, Aged Care and Sport has 
commenced an Inquiry into the 2017-18 Annual Reports of the Department of Health and 
Australian Hearing, with particular emphasis on hearing services.  

The Committee Chair, Mr Trent Zimmerman MP, stated that ‘the Committee is undertaking 
this inquiry to follow up with the Department of Health and Australian Hearing about 
developments in the area of hearing health. In particular, the Committee will examine 
government action in relation to the 22 recommendations in its 2017 report Still Waiting to 
be Heard… Report on the Inquiry into the Hearing Health and Wellbeing of Australia.’   

Further information about the Committee’s inquiry is available on the Committee’s website. 

Media enquiries: 
Please contact Flynn McDermott from the office of Mr Trent Zimmerman MP, Chair, on  
0412 083 912, or Flynn.McDermott@aph.gov.au. 

 
Background:  
House of Representatives Standing Committee on Health, Aged Care and Sport 
(02) 6277 4145, health.reps@aph.gov.au, http://www.aph.gov.au/health 
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